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The Forest Lake Homeowners Association (FLHA) Restrictions & 
Architectural Control Committee (RACC) 2024 Report summarizes the 
formal activities addressed by the RACC in 2024. Key points include: 

 

• Sheds: Inquiry made by the lot owner at 49090 White Mill Drive 
(Lot 38). 

 
• Fencing: New installation at 49036 White Mill Drive followed the 

RACC process and was completed without issues. 
 

• Decks: No issues or inquiries. 
 

• Pool: Installation at 49090 White Mill Drive followed the RACC 
process and was completed without issues. 

 
• Other: Trespassing on a vacant lot on Grace Street. No other 

formal complaints received. 

 
Report submitted by:  
 
Shawn Palicke, FLHA RACC Chairman. 

 


